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 Dated: December 21, 2020 
 RE: ADDENDUM NO. 1 TO REQUEST FOR 

PROPOSALS (RFP) PACKAGE 
 

RFP 21067 
Fivemile Creek Hydroelectric Project, Final Design, 
Permitting and Hydrology Data Collection Services 

 
EMAIL TO:  All RFP recipients on record.  

 
The RFP Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 
 
1. RFP  Part A Submittal Deadline and Locations should now read: 
 
Hand, Mail, or Email only Directly to Following Location: 
 
Offerors proposals must arrive at the below physical address or email address and be date/time stamped no later 
than 2:00 p.m. January 5, 2021. Failure to meet this deadline will result in rejection of the proposal, and the proposal 
will be returned to Offeror without further consideration. 
 
Alaska Energy Authority 
813 W Northern Lights 
Anchorage, AK 99503 
Attention: Lois Lemus, Contract Officer 
Telephone: (907) 771-3909 
Email address: procurement@aidea.org 
 

2. Part C, Evaluation Criteria, Item 4 Proposed Project Staff, Add an asterisk behind Electrical Engineer. 
 

3. AEA General Conditions Section A27.1 Delay Damages, Delay Damages per day rate should now be 
changed to $0.00 for all time periods. 

 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

 
1. Questions: Resumes are not mentioned in the scoring criteria which led us to believe that they might be 

used in the scoring of the “Proposed Project Staff” section. That section is heavily weighted so we don’t want 
to take chances or make guesses about how they will be used. How with how selection committees will 
score these either. 
 
Answer: Project staff pertinent experience should be included in Proposed Project Staff section.  Separate 
full resumes are not to be included. 
 

2. Questions: What are the licensing requirements for the mechanical engineer role? Is the professional 
proposed required to have a Registered Professional Mechanical Engineer-type license (AELM)? 
 

3. Answer: Yes, Mechanical Engineer must be a registered Professional Engineering the State of Alaska.  

 
4. Questions: It doesn’t appear that either Survey or Land Title Search is included in the scope of work, but 

under “Proposed Project Staff,” both of those disciplines are listed in the RFP. Is it necessary to include staff 
from these disciplines? 

 
Answer: Yes  
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All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
 
 
 

 END OF ADDENDUM 

 

 
We appreciate your participation in this solicitation.  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

                                                                              
Lois Lemus, 
Contracting Officer 
907-771-3909 
llemus@aidea.org 

 


